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Public Invited to Upcoming Meeting on the Cross City Trail

 

 
[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth invites the public to the second in a series of
meetings to discuss the vision for the Cross City Trail from the end of Phase I (West
Superior and Carlton Street) westward to 63rd Avenue West and the former DWP rail line. 
 
The meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, June 17, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. at Denfeld High
School located at 401 North 44th Ave West, in the Commons Area. The previous meeting
captured input from participants about trail route selection and on street/off street
design options. This meeting will be an open house format allowing the public to
review route options identified through recent public comments. A question and
answer session with consultants, local experts and City staff will also take place. 
 
Information on the project is accessible on the City’s webpage at, 
http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/cross-city-trail/
 
If you have questions or comments and cannot attend the June 17th public meeting, please
send comments to John Kelley, in the Department of Planning and Construction Services,
Room 208, City Hall 411 West First Street, Duluth MN, 55802, by email to
jkelley@duluthmn.govor by phone at (218) 730-5326. 
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